
 
September 22, 2008 

      24-Hour Construction Hotline – 206-205-5656    
Creating Resources from Wastewater  

Construction to upgrade the 53rd Avenue Pump Station in West Seattle is ongoing. This underground 
facility located at Alki Avenue Southwest and 53rd Avenue Southwest is more than 50 years old and in 
need of repairs, new equipment and more underground space. 

 
Pedestrian and bike path temporarily closed this week 
In order to excavate to the full depth necessary for pump station construction, King County’s 
contractor has brought in large machinery which must be set in the pedestrian and bike path adjacent 
to the construction site. During the week of September 22, pedestrians and cyclists will be shifted to 
the sidewalk on Alki Ave. SW. The temporary shift is necessary to provide a safe pathway for the 
public. Flaggers will be on site during work hours to assist pedestrians and cyclists.  
 
Construction hours 
King County’s contractor, MKB Constructors, varies their work hours depending on the activity, but will 
work Monday through Friday, 7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. or Monday through Thursday from 7 a.m. to 5:30 
p.m. 
 
Stay Informed 
King County is committed to being a good neighbor during construction. The project team will 
continue to work with community members to minimize disruptions to the daily lives of those living and 
working near the construction zone. 
 
For more information: 
• Web site: http://dnr.metrokc.gov/wtd/projects/westseattle/53rdAvePS/  
• 24-hour construction line: 206-205-5656  
 
Please forward this message to other interested organizations or neighbors. To subscribe or 
unsubscribe to construction updates, please e-mail Martha.Tuttle@kingcounty.gov.  


